
On behalf of DSW Inc., thank you for your request for support!

Each year, through our philanthropic platform, Shoe Lovers Care, DSW reserves 

funds to support the non-profit organizations our associates are passionate 

about. Because these funds are allocated solely for those organizations, we are, 

unfortunately, unable to direct them to your organization.

 

However, DSW associates are always eager to lend a hand! So we encourage you 

to invite them to volunteer at your events. They are your key to possible funding 

opportunities, so the first step is helping them fall in love with your organization!

 

Thank you for your interest and good luck!


